
SCHOOL 
C O U N C I L

The final meeting of the 2022 School Council was held on February 6th. At the time of writing,
nominations are open for three 2-year terms parent representative positions. School council is a  
great way to gain a better understanding of your child's primary school, including the financial
position, community contracts and  the strategic plans that will lead LPPS into the future.  As
meetings are held outside  business hours, school council can be a great way for parents to get
involved who are unable to do so during the day.  You can fine more information on the role of
school council at https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/school-council-overview/overview

FEBRUARY REPORT

2022 SCHOOL COUNCIL MEMBERS
Parent Members:

*Gemma Wynd        *Emma Roberts
*Jess Paterson           Melissa Jones
Anne Tinkler               Simone Cicchelli
Bronwyn Page

DET Members:
Laura Caddy - Executive 
*Audrey Watt - Secretary
*Jacqui Eycken
Brydie Tatterson




* These positions have reached the end of their 2-year term
and are open for nomination.

Your 
Ideas Matter!

Do you or your child have an idea on
ways in which we could improve our

school? Parents and Friends will soon
be asking for suggestions on what
LPPS should fundraise for next. Be

sure to keep and eye out and get your
suggestions in.

P.S. If you are interested in
getting involved, P&F is always 

on the lookout for new 
members. They are

a friendly, 
welcoming

group, 

School 
Council Updates

The 2nd draft of the 2023 Budget has been 
approved, with the final budget to be submitted 

and approved after census date. School Council parent 
members provided some feedback on the return to school from  the student /

family perspectives. Laura Caddy provided a summary of the broad goals for the
year, including an increased focus on student outcomes as we continue to build

the sense of community and belonging within our school


